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Notice 
 
 

Between February 22 and March 14, 2022, all classes will continue to be held in the 

current hybrid mode. From March 15, 2022, all classes will be held physically on-

campus. 

 

Students, who have not taken COVID vaccine yet, are strongly encouraged to get 

vaccinated as soon as possible.  

 

By the order of the authority, 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


